Dear Student,

You were notified on June 22nd about your eligibility for the Spring CARES Payments. In that
email, we requested that you complete a form to direct if the funds should be applied to your
student account or refunded to you.

Our records reflect we have not yet received your form. Therefore, we will automatically issue
these funds as a refund to you. We will start this process on July 16th. If you would like to
receive your refund as a paper check, make sure your mailing address is updated by 5 p.m. on
Tuesday, July 14th. This can be done through your myUCA account or through the Registrar’s
office. If you would like to receive your refund as a direct deposit, click link for step-by-step
instructions.

Please allow 1-2 business days after July 16th to receive your refund.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Student Accounts office by
phone at 501-450-5015 or email at studentaccounts@uca.edu.

Thank you.
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